
2020-2021 SEASON 
 

Commences Friday 16 October 2020 

 Ironside State School Pool 

5:30pm doors open 25M swimmers (5:45pm start)  

    6:30pm for 50M swimmers (6:45 pm start) 

 

Ironside Swim Club meets every Friday night throughout term 4 and term 1. However due to 

COVID we will be operating at a limited capacity with restrictions in place for swimmers and 

parents.  

 

What’s new? 
We will not be offering a free swim or tadpole swim this term so if your child cannot swim 

25meters please continue with swim lessons and join us in the New Year.  

 

Only one adult per family will be allowed in the pool area and swimmers must exit the pool via 

the basketball court when their events have been completed.  

 

The canteen will remain closed for the term however you can bring food for your child to eat 

on the sidelines 

 

Annual participation fee has been reduce to $25 per swimmer  

 

What remains the same? 
Ironside swimmers will continue to get the opportunity to participate in a confortable, friendly 

environment in timed 25m for 50m races in various strokes. 

 

Swimmers receive points for participating and improving their times.  

 

The club is affiliated with Swimming Queensland (SQ) for those who want to join SQ and 

compete in other meets as Ironside Club Members. 

 

We are not a learn to swim school, contact – gpswimschool@gmail.com 

 

Register noǁ ǀia the ͞Qkr!͟App! 
For inquiries email:  ironsideswimclub@gmail.com  

Or refer to the Ironside State School website https://ironsidess.eq.edu.au/extra-

curricular/clubs/ironside-swim-club  
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